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To : ALL GAM APMM Staff
Date : 25 July, 2024
Reference : GAM-APMM/MEMO/1/2024

Subject : Limitation of Airside Vehicle Permit Usage for APMM’s Tow Truck.

1. This memo is to inform you about the Airside Vehicle Permit (AVP) for the APMM'’s
tow truck with reference number 2TD25-18477.

2. The AVP for the aforementioned tow truck is available. However, to ensure efficient
operations and adherence to safety protocols, the Approved Maintenance Organization
(AMO) has decided to restrict the use of this tow truck to the APMM Subang apron only.

3. The APMM'’s tow truck with AVP reference number 2TD25-18477 must not be used
outside the designated APMM Subang apron area. This measure is taken to enhance
operational efficiency and maintain strict control over equipment usage within the
permitted area.

4. All personnel are required to comply with this directive and ensure that the tow truck
is used strictly within the APMM Subang apron. Non-compliance with this directive may
result in disciplinary actions.

Thank You

NURUL A B SALLEHUDDIN
Senior Maintenance Manager




